
KINGS GREEEN AT MAJESTIC BOARD METING     

NOVEMBER 19, 2019
The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm by President Carrick. All board 
members were present. The agenda, minutes of the previous meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved unanimously.

PRESIDENTS’S COMMENTS - The golf course expects a busy season. Copperhead 
and Mirror Lakes have closed.    Our gym is undergoing changes. The emphasis 
will be on weight training.    The pool is in good shape.   HUDAY is the name of 
the downstairs eating establishment. Larry Steuber and his wife are running it. 

OLD BUSINESS – A letter was sent to the general manager outlining the issues 
that have arisen with the upkeep of the grounds. We are looking into new 
contractors for the grounds maintenance.

Address Correction – Diane has taken on a project to have all of our addresses 
coincide with those of the county. Over the years the county, fire department, 
the post office, and title insurance companies have managed to change the 
addresses.

CAM MANAGER – Mike Swords will be giving up his job at the end of his 
contract. We are getting info on potential costs.   The job will be split into CAM 
and Accounting. 

The upstairs room at the club house is now known as Double Eagle Event center.
The facility will cater to special events like weddings etc.

The meeting was closed at 4:40 PM

Submitted by Carl Magno

Secretary 




